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VASFAA Executive Board Meeting
Board Minutes

Conference Call 10:00 a.m.
Thursday, August 26, 2016
Attendees: Chad Sartini, Biz Daniel, Michael Farris, Patrice Johnson, Melissa Shepherd, Deborah Johnson, Nanette White, Michael O’Grady, Stephanie Walden, Tarik Boyd
Absent:  Thom Brashears
The purpose of this meeting is to vote on the proposed site locations for the 2018 VASFAA Training Conference, the Spirit of Norfolk (dinner cruise for the 50th Anniversary), and the 2017 Transition Retreat.  Proposals were emailed to all the board members for review. 

President Chad Sartini called the meeting to order at 10:06 a.m. Tarik Boyd discussed the 2018 site proposals.  There were three (3) proposed sites:  

    Waterside Marriott (downtown Norfolk)-$129.00 per night   Food & Beverage-$16,000
     The New Hilton (downtown Norfolk)-$139.00                      Food & Beverage-$16,000 

     Sheraton Virginia Beach Oceanfront-$139                             Food & Beverage-$20,000
There was discussion on the room rates and the different concessions that each hotel had to offer. Waterside Marriott had offer the best concessions; however, most of the board liked the Hilton.
In discussion with the dinner cruise on the Spirit of Norfolk, the Hilton Hotel will be the best choice for the conference.  Tarik will contact the Hilton to see if they will offer more or match the concessions that the Marriott had offer to us.  Therefore, there was no motion for securing the contract for either hotel until we receive more information.
VASFAA will celebrate its 50th Anniversary in 2018 and in observance of this celebration, there was a proposal to celebrate the golden anniversary of the organization on the Spirit of Norfolk which be held on Monday evening.  Everyone agreed with this proposal and a motion was made:
           Stephanie Walden moved that the Board secure the contract for the Spirit of Norfolk   
           dinner cruise 50th celebration and request VERP for deposit not to exceed $1,000
           Seconded by Patrice Johnson, Motion carried    Yes-10   No-0
There was a proposal to have the 2017 Transitional Retreat at the Wintergreen Resort.  Checked other locations; however, Wintergreen was the most reasonable and it saved VASFAA money.  Everyone agreed with this proposal and a motion was made:  

              Nanette White moved that the Board sign and make the deposit for the

              2017 Wintergreen Resort for the transitional retreat

              Seconded by Stephanie Walden, Motion carried    Yes-10   No-0 
Board Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 
Submitted by:
Patrice Johnson
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